
 

 
 

Cancelation of RFP No.8 RNG 
 

June 29, 2020 
 
The Mississippi Lottery Corporation (“MLC”) has canceled the Request For Proposal (“RFP”) for 
procuring Random Number Generators effective June 29, 2020. All submitted proposals have 
been rejected. At this time, the RFP will not be reissued. 
 
MLC has the authority to reject all bids submitted pursuant to an RFP and cancel an RFP.  “The 
Corporation shall have the right, at its discretion, to reject any and all proposals or to cancel an 
RFP or RFQ in its entirety and, at its sole discretion, to reissue or not reissue an RFP or RFQ.”  
MLC Policy for the Procurement of Commodities and Certain Services, Section V(H). 


